
Who can I contact for further information? 

 The first point of contact is your child’s class teacher. They can discuss 
how your child is progressing and what reasonable adjustments could be 
made to address a particular additional need. 

 Your next point of contact is the Headteacher, Mrs Hill or the SENCO, Mr 
Fenwick.  Appointments can be made by contacting the school office by 
telephoning 0161 428 5445. 

 Mrs Hill and members of staff from the Early Years are happy to speak to 
prospective parents.  Please contact the School Office to arrange an 
appointment. 

 You can email the Head Teacher at the following address: 

headteacher@ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk 

 For additional advice regarding pupils with SEND you can also contact 
Parents in Partnership Stockport 
(http://www.pipstockport.org/index.html) on 07786 101072 or  
info@pipsstockport.org.  
The SEND section at the Local Authority can be contacted on 0161  474 
2525. 
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